
Announcements 1/19/24 
 

 

There will be a photo club meeting on Monday, January 22 at 8:45 

a.m. in room N148.  We will be discuss photo opportunities, take a 

photo, and discuss all things photography.  We look forward to seeing 

you at the Photo Club meeting Monday at 8:45 in room N148. 

 

 

Baseball Tryouts will begin Monday, January 22nd. If you cannot 

make the meeting, see Coach Kreuter in room 935. Please make sure 

you go to the BTHS website to start Athletic clearance paperwork. It 

must be completed before tryouts. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 


